
Hector Gameau, -sq., 
Chief Librarian, 
Montreal Public Library, 
Montreal. /

February
Fourth
1921.

My dear Mr. Garneau:-
1 am returning herewith a 

copy of your address to the Canadian Club at 
Ottawa. I have enjoy© " tho reading of it vory 
much,- and I can well imagine the enthusiasm 
with which it would be receive 1 in Ottawa and 
the pleasure it gave the members of the Club.

Thank you very much for sending
it to ne.

ith all good wishes,

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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